
From: Nicholas Zettel <nicholaszettel@the1stward.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 4:28 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Michael Belsky 

<Michael.Belsky@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Pizza @ the 1st Ward 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

  

We are having a great ward night -- a pizzeria (Professor Pizza, opening in the ward, existing 

location in Old Town: https://www.professor.pizza/) dropped off 4 pizzas. I estimate the worth 

of the pizzas between $100 and $150. 

  

The good news is, we have a whole bunch of neighbors coming in so the pizza is out and we are 

offering it to everyone at the office. We will have this consumed. 

  

Be well, 

Nick 

 

 

  

Nicholas Zettel 

Chief of Staff, Ward Office 

773.770.3769 • 1958 N. Milwaukee Ave. • Chicago, IL 60647 

the1stward.com • Twitter • Facebook • Subscribe to Our Newsletter 

  

  [Warning: External email] 
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This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named 

herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the 

intended recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the 

intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 

copying of this e-mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 

this e-mail in error, please respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently 

delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and printout thereof. 


